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INVESTOR IN PEOPLE 

Thursday 1st February 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
After half-term, we will be starting a new science topic on ‘Sound’. To introduce this topic, there will be a 
workshop in school on Friday 23rd February in the morning. The children should come into school at the 
normal time and in school uniform. Lunch-time will be as normal, so please only send them in with a packed 
lunch if that is what they normally have. 
 
During the workshop, the will carry out different investigation about sound as well as how to make musical 
instruments from junk and readily available materials. We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £2.00 
towards the cost of this workshop. 
 
As always, if you have any questions regarding this workshop, please come and see me. 
 
Kind Regards, 
Miss Potter 
 
Class 4 teacher 
 
 
I hereby give permission for my child        to participate in this  
 
workshop and I enclose the voluntary contribution of £2.00. 
 
Signed:        Date:      
 

http://www.stpeterscofe.org.uk/
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